
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
Motor Vehicle Thefts 

District 019 (Town Hall) 
 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to residents in the 019th District (Town Hall) of Motor Vehicle 
Thefts that have occurred.  In these incidents, an unknown offender(s) targeted and 
took the victim(s) legally parked vehicles. 
 
Location, Date, and Time of Occurrence: 

• 2700 Block of N Greenview between 18-19 September 2017 from 8:15PM-
6:00AM. 

• 1200 Block of W Nelson on 21 September 2017 at 12:00AM  

•   500 Block of W Aldine on 23 September 2017 at 9:00AM. 

•   900 Block of W Belle Plaine between 25-27 September 2017 from 9:00AM-
1:00PM. 

• 4400 Block of N Ravenswood between 26-27 September 2017 from 9:00PM–
7:30AM. 

•   600 Block of W Belmont on 03 October 2017 from 09:30AM-10:40AM. 

•   900 Block of W Wrightwood on 04 October 2017 at 11:25AM. 

• 3300 Block of N Halsted on 05 October 2017 from 9:30PM-11:50PM 

• 1400 Block of W Montrose on 09 October 2017 from 1:30PM-7:30PM 

• 3800 Block of N Bell on 10 October 2017 at 8:00AM 

• 4000 Block of N Kenmore between 13-14 October 2017 from 9:00PM-
11:00AM 

• 4300 Block of N Clarendon on 15 Oct 2017 at 10:00PM 
 
What you can do:  
 

• Call 911 to report any suspicious people or activity in the area and give a 
description and vehicle information if possible. 

• Be aware of the situation and alert neighbors in the area about these crimes. 

 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of 

Detectives – Area North 
(312) 744-8263 

Pattern P17-N-240 
JA437456, JA440243, JA443533, JA444543, JA448876, JA448434, JA456848, 

JA457936, JA460166, JA465085, JA465428, JA470945, JA472640 
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